J5 Construction LLC

Mr. Frank Zollo

Victory Concrete Contractors, inc.
11924 W Forest Hill Blvd., St. 10A-261
Wellington, FL 33414

Re: J-5 Equestrian / Valiente Polo-Barn- Wellington, FL
Dear Frank,

We would like to take this opportunity to personally thank you and the Victory Concrete
Contractors, Inc. team for your time and effort at the J-5 Equestrian / Valiente Polo- Barn
project in Wellington, FL. The quality of your workmanship in the field and support from your
office staff was vital to the overall success of this project.

We recognized an impressive level of preparation from your team at the initial kick-off meeting
and throughout various site meetings. This project progressed smoothly due to your excellent
attention to detail, ability to be proactive when changes were requested and effective
coordination working with other trades.

It was a pleasure to successfully partner with Victory Concrete Contractors, Inc. and we look
forward to working with your team in the future.

Y,

Guy Flora

Vice President, Director of Construction
J5 Construction LLC

13833 Wellington Trace E4#248
Wellington, FL 33414




